The Village of Taos Ski Valley Firewise Board of Directors
P.O. Box 100
Taos Ski Valley, NM 87525
New date here

Dear Taos Ski Valley Property Owner,
The Village Staff and the Firewise Community Board of Directors are continuing our efforts to help property owners bring their properties into safe Firewise compliance.  This means reducing the chances of your property fueling a wildfire that will damage your dwelling and those of your neighbors.  Properties which have dense growth, and many dead and down trees are a danger to us all.  We all need to honor the three “D’s” – Dead, Down, & Dense.
We are informing you that Non-Federal Lands Grant Money of $348,000 has been awarded to the Village of Taos Ski Valley and a portion is available to you upon completion of the enclosed application.  It is a 100% grant with no cost to you.  Please fill in the application and return it to us as quickly as you can, as this grant money isn’t going to last long, and we are certain you want to get in on it.  It’s a wonderful opportunity for all.  
We are certain you want to do what is necessary to make the entire Village a safer place for you, your home, your property, and your neighbors in the event of a wildland fire.  Please notify us if you have any questions or if we can help in any way. We are anticipating all Firewise efforts to begin in early summer 2022, so get in there and help us keep this Village a beautiful place.  
For additional information please e-mail Kathybennetttsv@cs.com
Thank you.
The Village of Taos Ski Valley Firewise Community Board of Directors

